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UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

DUOVESNE LIGHT COMPANY

OHIO EDISON COMPANY

PENNSYLVANIA POWER COMPANY
.

|
THE CLEVELAND ELECTRIC ILLUMINATING COMPANY j

THE TOLEDO EDIS0N COMPANY

BEAVER VALLEY POWER STATION. UNITS 1 AND 2

DOCKET NOS. 50-344 AND 50-412

NOTICE OF PARTIAL WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION FOR

AMENDMENT TO FACILITY OPERATING LICENSE

The United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission (the Commission) has

granted the request by Duquesne Light Company (the licensee) to withdraw a

portion of its September 13, 1995, application for a proposed amendment to

Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-66 and NPF-73 for Beaver Valley Power )
Station, Units 1 and 2 (BVPS-1 and BVPS-2), located in Beaver County,

Pennsylvania.

The proposed amendment involved revision of the Administrative Controls I

section (Technical Specifications (TS) 6.8.6.a.2), 6.8.6.a.7), and 6.14.a.2))

and the Bases section for TS 3/4.11.1.4 of the BVPS-1 and BVPS-2 TSs to be
Iconsistent with the requirements of the Offsite Dose Calculation Manual

(00CM). The ODCM was recently updated to reflect the radioactive liquid and

gaseous effluent release limits and the liquid holdup tank activity limit of |

BVPS-1 License Amendment No. 188 and BVPS-2 License Amendment No. 70 which |

I were issued June 12, 1995.
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On October 16,.1995, the licenste submitted a letter to the NRC

requesting withdrawal of the proposed changes to TS 6.14.a.2) and to the Bases

for TS 3/4.11.1.4 because these changes incorrectly referenced superseded

sections of 10 CFR Part 20.

The Commission has previously issued a Notice of Consideration of

Issuance of Amendments to Facility Operating Licenses, Proposed No Significant

HazardsConsiderationDetermination,andOpportunityforaHearing,which:ps
published in the FEDERAL REGISTER on September 22, 1995 (60 FR 49292).

For further details with respect to this action, see the application for

amendment dated September 13, 1995, and the licensee's letter of October 16,

1995, which withdrew the portion of the application for license amendment.

The above documents are available for public inspection at the Commission's

Public Document Room, 2120 L Street, NW., Washington, DC 20555 and at the B.

F. Jones Memorial Library, 663 Franklin Avenue, Aliquippa, Pennsylvania 15001.

Dated at Rockville, Maryland, 21st day of November 1995.

FOR THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

.h
Donald S. Brinkman, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate I-2
Division of Reactor Projects - I/II
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation


